Widmer End Community Combined School and
Pre-School

Dear Parent/Carer,

Invitation to attend early morning intervention from 8:30am is a valuable means of offering your child
specific, targeted support using effective strategies to support learning progress.

Each session is carefully planned, and allows for small groups of children working towards similar
outcomes a more intense focus to develop and embed identified understanding and skills.

A commitment to attending all planned sessions and being punctual is important to ensure your child
fully benefits from the additional support they have been offered, and the teaching and learning of the
wider group is not disrupted. For this reason, if your child is late to arrive and the session has already
begun, it will not be possible to attend. Furthermore, if on three occasions within a half term, your child
is not in attendance at the intervention they have been invited to, but present in school, their place will
be offered to another pupil who would benefit.

Thank you for your understanding and commitment.

Kind regards,

Mrs L Ross-Wood

SENDCo / Acting Deputy Headteacher / Pupil Premium lead

Estcourt Drive, Widmer End, High Wycombe, Buckinghamshire, HP15 6AH 01494714371

office@widmerend.bucks.sch.uk preschool@widmerend.bucks.sch.uk



